
 
 

 
Westbourne Avenue 
Walker 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE6 4ED 
Tel: 0191 2952280 
 
12th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware the school has a uniform policy for students. We would appreciate it if you could support 
your child to follow the uniform policy in school, or contact us if there are any difficulties with this.  
 
School Uniform – years 7 to 11. 
 
The school has a uniform which consists of: 

 A pale blue polo shirt (with or without the school logo); 
 A dark blue jumper or cardigan (with or without the school logo); 
 Dark trousers or a dark skirt. (In particularly hot weather students may choose to wear shorts. These 

should be of an appropriate length, just above the knee and dark coloured.) 
 
School uniform – 6th Form 
 
Sixth form students based on the SCP main site are to wear smart casual wear of their own choice.  
Students who attend SCP@WRA are required to follow the Walker Riverside sixth form uniform policy.  
 
School uniform can be purchased through the link on the school website. 
 
If you have any questions about school uniform, please contact the school office or your child’s pastoral 
team, all of whom will be happy to help,  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Karen Hamilton 
Head Teacher. 


